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Republic of the Philigpines
Bepartment of Education

REGION 1V-A CALABARZON
CITY SCHOOLS DIVISION OF THE CITY OF TAYABAS

Advisory NoQ 8 @. 2024
March 25, 2024
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8 s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28 s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

SURVEY ON THE PERCEPTIONS OF THE COMMUNITY ABOUT CURRENT
LEADERS AND SATISFACTION ABOUT THE PROGRAMS OF THE LGU

Rogel Limpiada, DEM,DBA,FBE, Vice President for Academic Affairs of
Colegio de la Ciudad de Tayabas seeks assistance to disseminate to the teachers in
the division the survey aimed to gauge the perception of the community about current
local leaders and evaluate their satisfaction with various services and programs of the
local government unit.

Attached are the comprehensive details of the survey and here is the google
link:https://docs.google.com /forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdyq6-4FTosAN-
CxRWdLHe3vUDUg4RE2EzZDyhNSvSJJfjaeQ /viewform.

For inquiries and clarification, contact Rogel Limpiada, DEM,DBA,FBE of
Colegio de la Ciudad de Tayabas.

Dissemination of this advisory is desired.

Address: Potol, Tayabas City

Telephone No.: (042) 785-9615 or (042) 710-0329
Email Address: tayabas.city@deped.gov.ph
Website: https://depedtayabas.ph
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Republic of the Philippines
COLEGIO DE LA CIUDAD DE TAYABAS
City of Tayabas

22 March 2024

Dr. Celedonio B. Balderas
Schools Division Superintendent
City Division of Tayabas
Tayabas City

Sir:

The undersigned is currently Vice President for Academic Affairs of Colegio de
la Ciudad de Tayabas. Last January 23, 2024, I was commissioned by our
beloved City Mayor, the Honorable Maria Lourdes Reynoso-Pontioso to help
her in conducting a comprehensive survey that will gauge the perceptions of
the community about current local leaders and evaluate their satisfaction with
various services and programs of the local government unit.

In connection to this, may I respectfully request for your help in disseminating

this google link to the teachers in our division:
hitps://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1 FAIpQLSdvg6-4FTosAN-
CxRWdLHe3vUDUeg4RE2EzZDvhNSvhJJfjaeQ/viewform.

Furthermore, may we request that our teachers forward the same link to at
least 10 parents in their respective communities/barangays to have more
residents participating in the survey.

Rest assured that the data to be gathered from this survey shall be used solely
for the intended purpose herein stated. Herewith attached is the letter coming
from the City Mayor.

Thank you very much and I am anticipating for your most favorable action on
this request.

A, DEM, DBA, FBE
ic Affairs/Professor 1

Colegio de la Ciudad de Tayabas



